
Thank you 
                                         
                                        Thank you and well done to 
                                        everyone who helped to  
                                        raise money for Comic Relief  
                                        by wearing something red  
                                        on Red Nose Day.  
                                        £192.71 was raised.           
 
Warmer weather 
As the weather gets warmer, you may 
want to protect your child with suntan 
lotion. Whilst it would be impossible  
for staff to put suntan lotion on all of the children, 
parents are welcome to send their child in with a roll-
on type suntan lotion (no sprays please) that the 
children can put on themselves before they go out at 
lunchtime. The roll-on should be clearly marked with 
your child’s name and class and will be looked after 
by their class teacher until needed (alternatively, 
some suntan lotions are supposed to last all day and 
could therefore be put on at home before coming to 
school). To avoid the possibility of allergic reactions, 
children will not be allowed to use other people’s 
suntan lotion. 
Please provide your child with a (named) cap or 
sunhat to wear outside. 
 
Summer uniform 
Blue and white gingham dresses are acceptable 
school uniform during the summer term and all 
children have the option of wearing shorts. Shorts 
should be plain grey and knee-length, with no stripes 
or logos. (If you have difficulty in finding grey shorts 
then black will be allowed but again, they should be 
knee-length with no stripes or logos.) Footwear for 
the summer term is the same as for the rest of the 
year and all children should wear plain black shoes or 
trainers (with black laces). Open sandals are not 
permitted as these are not appropriate  
for running and 
climbing in the                                                                   
playground. 
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 Dates for your diary 
 

April 2025 

Thurs 3rd       
Reception & Year 1 – theatre group in 
school 

Thurs 3rd   Last day of term for Nursery and NARP only 

Fri 4th    
Last day of term for Reception to Year 6. 
School closes at 1.55pm for lower school 
and 2.00pm for upper school 

7th to 21st  Easter holiday 

Tues 22nd   School reopens for everyone 

Fri 25th   Year 3 swimming starts 

May 2025 

Fri 2nd  Road Safety show (in school) 

Mon 5th  Bank Holiday – school closed 

Weds 7th  
Year 2 trip 
Reception trip 

Thurs 8th  Class photos 

Mon 12th to 
Thurs 15th  

Year 6 SATs – please avoid any absences on 
these days 

Mon 19th  Year 5 trip 

Fri 23rd  
Last day of the half term – school closes at 
normal time 

Mon 26th to  
     Fri 30th  

Half Term break   

June 2025 

Mon 2nd  Children return to school  

Tues 3rd Year 6 to Junior Citizen  

9th to 13th  Trewern residential (Year 5/6) 

16th to 20th  Safety Week (in school) 

Tues 17th  Year 3 trip 

Weds 18th  
Theatre company for Nursery and 
Reception (in school) 

Weds 18th Y6 trip 

July 2025 

Thurs 10th  Transition Day 

Fri 11th  End of year reports sent home 

Mon 14th  Open afternoon 

Thurs 17th  Year 6 production (afternoon and evening) 

Mon 21st   Year 6 leavers’ event 

Tues 22nd  Whole school celebration 

Tues 22nd  Nursery and NARP last day  

Weds 23rd  
Last day of term for Reception to Year 6 
(early finish) 

Weds 23rd Year 6 guard of honour 

 

 

 

 

 

    



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Term dates for 2025-2026 
The school term and holiday dates for 
Godwin Primary School have now been 
set for the next academic year 
(September 2025 to July 2026). These 
are available on the school website  
(see PARENTS>SCHOOL TERMS AND 
HOLIDAYS>GODWIN TERM DATES 2025-
26).  
Be careful not to confuse these with the 
dates for the current year (2024-25). 
All children have a right to their 
education and all parents have a duty to 
ensure that their child attends school 
regularly. If you are planning to go away 
at any time during this period, please 
check the dates of the school holidays 
first and restrict your travel to these 
dates. 
Parents should be reminded that any 
holidays taken during term time can 
result in a fine from the Local Authority 
for each parent of each child. 
 
 
 

Polite reminder 
Please drive carefully in the streets 
around our school – a number of 
parents have approached staff to 
express concern about the driving and 
parking skills of others which have 
almost resulted in an accident. 
Please be aware that the School 
Streets scheme, which restricts the use 
of the roads around schools during 
drop-off and pick-up times, is still set 
to go ahead once the Council appoint a 
new provider for their number-plate 
recognition cameras (ANPR).  
 

 

http://www.godwinprimary.co.uk/

